
Notice for Kyotango Beach Goers 
 

The following measures are being put in place to help prevent the spread of 

covid-19 on Kyotango’s beaches. Your cooperation with these efforts is 

appreciated. 

 

Please keep the following points from the guidelines in mind when visiting the 

beach. 

 

1. To reduce congestion on the beach there will be a limited number of people admitted. If the 

car park is full please do not park on the road, private land, or any site not explicitly designated 

as beach parking.  

 

2. When planning to visit the beach if there is any doubt of whether you have symptoms of 

Covid-19 please refrain from visiting the beach. Also, if you begin to experience symptoms 

while at the beach, please leave and contact the Returnee High-risk Contact Consultation Center 

(tel: (075) 414-476) as soon as possible. Symptoms may include: a fever of 1 or more degrees 

higher than normal, difficulty breathing, extreme tiredness or sore throat.  

 

3. If you receive aid from someone (due to ill health, or rescue from drowning etc.) please get the 

name and contact details of the person who saved you and provide them to the person in 

charge of the beach. (In the event of an outbreak they can be contacted to check on their 

condition).  

 

4. When on the beach please maintain a distance of at least 2 meters from the next group. Also 

when queuing for the bathroom, changing room, showers, beach store etc. please maintain 

social distancing and keep at least 2 meters away from the person next to you.  

 

5. Please do not shout, or sing while at the beach.  

 

6. Please do not touch communal objects such as beach balls, frisbees, soccer balls etc.  

 

7. After using the restroom please use the alcohol disinfectant provided to clean your hands 

thoroughly.  

 

8. Please take all your garbage home with you. 


